
CHOIR IS BEGINNING SOON!!!
Rehearsals every Thursday, beginning August 22 at 6:30pm in the Cathedral.

IF YOU ENJOY SINGING AND WANT TO BE PART OF A 
WONDERFUL MINISTRY, PLEASE JOIN US!

All interested people, middle school and older, old and new members must attend rehearsals.   

There will be a very easy audition for new members.

Being a member of the Cathedral Choir is a commitment and if you join, you must be willing to make 
the commitment.    It is an honor to be a part of the church choir, but it also requires work.

This is a great way to praise God and be a part of the Sunday liturgy.

You get many benefits, including a guaranteed seat, even during the holidays!    

Singing is a wonderful way to express yourself and it is a great healer.  We have some wonderful 
programs and activities coming up this year, like the Annual “Carols at the Cathedral”, Nicholas Gage 
booking signing and tribute to Maria Callas, Famous Ikarian Chef Diane Kochilas book signing event.

Special Workshop on Saturday August 24 from 10am to 3pm with lunch included.  

For more information call John Lulias at 727 642-9072


